
 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Client, 
 
We are very sorry that you are experiencing this trauma and wish we could be there in person 
to support you.  However, the situation with the coronavirus has caused us to temporarily 
resort to providing advocacy via telephone.  Please know that we BELIEVE you and what 
happened to you was not your fault.  If you are concerned about your safety upon leaving the 
hospital please call our hotline at (330) 434-7273 and we will try to help you.   
 
A bag of clothing and personal care items is being provided for your comfort.  We hope these 
items come in handy and help you with your circumstances.  Our hotline will remain open 24 
hours a day with trained advocates willing to provide information and resources, or if you just 
need to talk.  
 
You are also receiving a packet of information and can call us if you have any questions about 
the contents.  Our hotline number is (330) 434-7273. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during this critical time.  We wish you comfort and healing 
as you recover from your traumatic experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Staff at Hope & Healing Resource Center 
974 E. Market St. 



 

 

 

Akron, OH 44305 
 


